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Rayonier has a responsibility to remove their toxic debris to an appropriate off site facility.
Covering in place is not a viable option when this site is so close to the main population areas of
Port Angeles; the largest town on the Olympic Peninsula and with high tourism visitation rates.
Local, Tribal, State, and federal agencies have each spent millions on environmental restoration in
the vicinity. Rayonier must pay their share and remove their debris as it is too toxic to cover and
leave in place where it currently sites, adjacent to our homes, schools, and recreation areas.


